
 

 

  

          Friday 9th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II  

The whole school met together this morning to mark the announcement of the death of the Queen Elizabeth II. All 
students were incredibly respectful and treated the occasion with the dignity and solemnity it deserved.   

We now enter a period of national mourning and schools will be given guidance from government on what is expected. 
For now, the school continues as normal. When plans for Her Majesty’s funeral are announced, we will inform you if 
they have any impact on the school. 

At this desperately sad time I am sure you will join me in keeping The Queen’s family in your prayers.  

Yours faithfully 

 

James Wilson 


